(O Spacetalk Mobile

JumpySIM Rebrand Customer Notification.

Sent 20™ July 2023.

JumpySIM and Spacetalk were different divisions of the same company. We have
unified our approach and come together as one brand, Spacetalk Mobile.

Only our name has changed, everything else has stayed the same. We will continue to
make it as easy as possible for families to stay connected.

From August you will start to see the new brand come to life in all our communications
with you.

If you have any questions, please contact our customer support team at
mobilesupport@spacetalk.co.
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